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P-04-334 Petition for a new renal unit at Prince Charles Hospital

Thank you for your letter of 7 October 2011.
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Llywodraeth Cymru
Welsh Government
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October 2011

| am fully aware of the issues regarding the provision of Renal Dialysis facilities at Prince
Charles Hospital which my predecessor requested Cwm Taff Health Board to address via

the preparation of a business case for capital investment.

The business case outlining their proposals has been received by my officials and they met
with the Health Board on 20 October to discuss them. As a consequence of these
discussions the Health Board has been requested to review and revise their proposals.

| am therefore expecting a revised business case by the end of the year.
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